
It is with great sadness and deep regret that at this time we have no choice but to 
cancel this year’s Jimmy the Cop Tournament. Unfortunately, with the recent rise 
in COVID-19 cases throughout the country resulted in Michigan imposing new 
guidelines that we could not fully feel confident in meeting. With players coming 
from all over the country at great expense we just could not take any chance on 
failing to comply and getting shut down. We sincerely apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused but the recent spike created new conditions 
and a situation beyond our control. 

Neil Fetter will begin the process of refunding all entry money over the next 
several weeks. If you wish to receive your money thru Venmo rather than by 
check you may contact Neil by Messenger or phone/text 248 459 9990 or email 
Neilfetter@gmail.com. You may request a refund of your raffle tickets or you may 
apply them to next year’s raffle. We are deeply appreciative of everyone's support 
over the past years and promise to continue to work hard on next year’s JTC 
Tournament so you can be assured of the well-attended high quality tournament 
you have become accustomed to.
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With only weeks to go the excitement mounts for the 5th annual JIMMY ''THE 
COP'' memorial shuffleboard tournament. At this time we only have 13 spots for 
singles to full up in the three lower divisions and two for pro division so it is 
important that you contact Neil Fetter at this time for availability if you are 
planning on attending as we expect to be starting a wait list in the next week or 
two. Flyers and registration forms may be found on Eshuffleboard.net, TSA 
shuffleboard site as well as the Jimmy the Cop memorial shuffleboard 
Tournament Facebook page. 

Any participant who is registered by July 15th will be placed in a free raffle for a 
prize of $250.00 cash.   There are two options for hotels this year. The Red Roof 
Inn one mile away is under new ownership and you must book with the motel 
one week in advance for the special rate of $53.00 per night good from August 
4th thru 9th. Hampton Inn is 4 miles away and has a special rate of $75.00 for 
double and $85.00 for king. Make sure to ask for Jimmy the Cop (JTC) special 
rates. 
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